EXPLORATION -

INTEGRAL PETROLEUM CORPORATION

MANAGEMENT

GUARANTY BANK PLAZA

Oil Conservation Commission
Attention: Mr. W. A. Gressett
P. O. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re:

Gentlemen:

In reply to your letter of May 19,

512 - 883-7471
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78401

August 11, 1975

RECEIVED

pUG15 1975
0.c.C.

New Mexico State #1-B
25-325~-16W, Hidalgo
County, New Mexico

1975, relative to the plugging

and abandonment of the subject well, please find attached hereto
Xeroxed copies of plugging forms furnished this office by Condor

Pipe Company.

Condor Pipe Company agreed with Mac T. Hall and

Mr. Guy I. Warren to plug this well in accordance with the New
Mexico 0il and Conservation Commission rules for the salvaging

of same.

Trusting you will find this in order, we remain

Yours very truly,

INTEGRAL PETROLEUM CORPORATION

W. W. Watson

WWW/ndb
Enc.



